
February 12, 2020

Honorable Michelle L. Phillips, Secretary
New York State Public Service Commission
Three Empire State Plaza, 19th Floor
Albany, New York 12223-1350

Dear Secretary Phillips:

In accordance with Section 720-2 et al. of the Commission’s Regulations, 16 NYCRR §
720-2 et al., The Brooklyn Union Gas Company d/b/a National Grid NY (“Company”) hereby
submits the following tariff leaf to become effective April 1, 2020:

Fourth Revised Leaf No. 125
To Schedule for Gas Service, P.S.C. No. 12-GAS. (the “Tariff’)

On January 24, 2020 the Company made a filing is to correct a misplacement of required
tariff language that should have been located in the General Information section of the Tariff
applicable to all customers. After discussions with Department of Public Service staff, it was
determined that a further revision to remove duplicative language is necessary.

The Company requests a waiver of the newspaper publication requirement under Public
Service Law § 66-12 and 16 NYCRR § 720.8.

Any questions regarding this filing should be directed to me at (929) 324-4580 or at
Dawn.Herrity@nationalgrid.com.

Very truly yours,

/ s / Dawn Herrity

Dawn Herrity
Principal Program Manager
U.S. Strategy & Regulation
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